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FROM YOUR COMMODORE 
George Mayer 
HYC MINUTES OF GENERAL MEETING 
Monday, November 5, 2007 
 
R The meeting was called to order by Commodore George at 7:30 p.m. 

 

R A motion was made by Ted Newlan and seconded by Larry Roesch to accept the minutes of the 
October meeting as written in the Newsletter. 

 

R Park Manager Steve thanked David and Anna Giuliani for the Black Hawk helicopter appearance at 
the rib feast event.  Steve reminded us that the Classic Car show will be held on February 24, 2008, 
which is expected to be as successful as last years’.  The next job on the docks will be “C” dock, after 
which the boats will be placed back in the slips where they belong.  So far there have been no 
problems experienced.  The Park will host the annual collection of Toys for Tots for needy children 
again this year, with Pelican Harbor Marina.  Toys can be deposited at the Marina office or at the 
next meeting. They should be unwrapped.  Contracts must be renewed and contact information 
should be updated.  Members were wished a Happy Thanksgiving. 

 

R Treasurer’s Report:  Beginning balance at the end of October 2007 was $7,366.39 and ending balance 
at the end of October 2007 was $5,112.23.  38 Members and 4 guests participated in the trip to Key 
West to celebrate Fantasy Fest at a total cost of $3,326.16.   
Details of the Treasurer’s Report will be published in the November 2007 Newsletter. 

 

R Commodore George thanked the Johnsons for putting together a wonderful event at Fantasy Fest. 
 

R There will be a Pig Roast November 10, 2007.  Sign up sheets were on each table, 
and so far, 37 people had signed up to attend.  Members whose last names 
began A-M should bring appetizers, while M-Z should bring deserts.  There 
will be beans, rice, and yucca.  The club will have sodas and members 
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should BYOB. Dinner will be served at 3:00 p.m. at the Pavilion.  Bring your appetite and a 
volunteer was needed for the music. 

 

R The December event will be a cruise to Bayfront Park to attend the Boat Parade on December 22nd. 
There will be live bands, a ferris wheel among other entertainment available.  Sign up is requested 
ASAP.  12 – 15 slips may be available but a fax is needed to the Marina with information on the boats 
to confirm reservations.  A Shrimp boil will be done by Annie McDermot and served at 3:30 p.m. on 
the docks.  (Budget TBD as they are trying to do this at no cost). The line up for the parade will begin 
at 5:00 p.m.  Members can ride on Bill’s boat and there will be a special viewing area.  Those not 
going by boat6 can take metro rail and the people mover to avoid parking problems by Bayside.  The 
theme is “Miami Fantasy – Tourist or Pirate”.  

 

R New Business:  2008 Bridge ~ new volunteers for the 2008 bridge reviewed and approved by the 
Committee. Voting will take place at the December 2007 meeting.  The Treasurer’s position and the 
Secretary’s positions are both available for volunteers. David Giuliani has volunteered for 
Commodore and Bob Larson as Vice Commodore. 

 

R Membership:  The club had 58 memberships to date, and no guests were in attendance.  Dwayne 
Powell advised that membership forms for 2008 were available on the website and not to forget to 
include their checks when submitting their membership applications.  Ken Johnson advised that we 
needed burgees for our West Coast Members.  It was noted that members may benefit by sending 
their checks in at the 2007 membership fee and not wait until the new bridge is confirmed.  

 

R Charlene Powell informed that the Majesty of the Seas has a 4 night round trip (January 28 – 
February 4, 2008) at a cost of $169.00 per person for Florida Residents which was a good deal.  She 
will send out more information on this as trip must be booked by November 12, 2007.  If interested 
please call Charlene. 

 

R Commodore George informed that two weeks from this date there will be a race at the tracks and it 
will be difficult to get into the Marina. 

 

R Roster: Sandy Zinn said there was no news to report. 
 

R Park News: Buzz Strandhagen informed he would have some news in the next few months. 
 

R Ship’s store: New Jackets available at $45.00, Shirts @ $35.00 
 

R News Letter: Anna Perez-Giuliani had no news. 
 

R Phone Committee: Had no news. 
 

R Web Site: Newsletter was on the website. 
 

R The 50/50  of $45.00 was won by Joy Scherer 
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R The 2008 Change of Watch will take place January 12, 2008.  Members were asked to contact others 
who have not been attending the meetings to get their attendance at this event. 

 

R There being no other business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 8:40 p.m. 
 
Respectfully 
Annabelle McDermot 
Secretary 
 

 
 
 

**************************************************** 
TREASURER'S REPORT 

HOMESTEAD Bay front YACHT CLUB 
                
  MONTH ENDING OCTOBER  2007     
          
  BEGINNING BALANCE    $7,366.39    
          
  INCOME :        
   Event    $   990.00     
   50/50          51.00     
   Store          70.00     
   Dues               -       
   Total    $1,111.00     
          
          
  EXPENSES :       
   Event    $3,326.16     
   Store          39.00     
   Total    $3,365.16     
          
          
          

  
ENDING BALANCE October 31, 
2007    $5,112.23    

          
  SUBMITTED BY       
          
  Sharon Roesch       
  TREASURER       
          
  Note:  The October Event cost HYC 2336.16 with 38 members and 4 guests   
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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
CHRISTMAS BOAT PARADE 

AND SHRIMP BOIL 
 

Saturday December 22 
Miami Bayside Marina 

 
I need a head count of everyone that is planning on going that has not already 

signed up, so that we will know what to buy for Annabelle’s world famous shrimp 
Boil. 

 
Dinner will be served on the dock at approximately 3:30pm so as to be able to 

make the call for the parade.  
 

I also need for anyone that is panning on bringing their boat that has not already 
signed up, and needs a slip to email me ASAP with the boat name, length and 

beam. 
 

There will be a fair with rides, Santa’s Village, live band, fireworks and the parade, 
so come and have some fun. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Little Johnny Strikes Again  
 
A grade school teacher in Kentucky asked her students to use the word 
'fascinate' in a sentence. 
 
Molly put up her hand and said, 'My family went to my granddad's farm, 
and we all saw his pet sheep. It was fascinating. 
 
The teacher said, 'That was good, but I wanted you to 
use the word 'fascinate, not fascinating'. 
 
Sally raised her hand. She said, 'my family went to See 
Rock City and I was Fascinated.'  
The teacher said, 'Well, that was good Sally, but I wanted you to 
use the Word 'fascinate.'  
Little Johnny raised his hand. The teacher hesitated  
 
because she had been burned by Little Johnny before. She finally decided 
there was no way he could damage the word 'fascinate', so she called on 
him. 
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Johnny said, 'My aunt Gina has a sweater with ten Buttons, but her tits are 
so big she can only fasten eight.' 
 
The teacher sat down and cried. 
 

******************************************** 
The following numbers are provided for your future use. 
 

Marina Tel: 305.230.3033      Pager: 305.881.6417 
Analog Tel: 305.230.0291 (During power failures only!)  

 
After hours security guard’s telephone number is 305.272.0800 and for the “Front gate” press 01#; For 
“A” Dock, press 11# ; For “B” Dock press 33#; For “C” dock press 44#, For “D” dock press 55# and for 
the Dry Storage area press 66# or for the Bait and Tackle Shop press 77#. 
 
 
WE WISH EVERYONE A HAPPY CHRISTMAS 
HOLIDAY AND A HEATHLY NEW YEAR! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Remember that the HYC meets every first Monday of each Month at the Redland County 
Club from 6:30 PM until 9:00 PM.  The Redland Country Club is located at 24451 Krome 

Avenue (177th Avenue) in Homestead, FL, Telephone: 305.247.8503. 
You should meet and greet new members and speak to all members in a courteous manner. 

Please welcome everyone to be part of the club. 
Anna Pérez-Giuliani 

Newsletter Editor 
Pere522@Bellsouth.net 

786.243.8971 (H) 
305.793.8549 (C) 

If your boat has not come in… 
Maybe you should swim out to it! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notary Public/Signing Agent Services* 
 

*Mobile Notary Public providing professional and bi-lingual 
services to Broward, Miami-Dade, and the upper Keyes 

                                          Anna Perez-Giuliani 
Florida Notary Public/Signing Agent will travel… 
 

 Mobile phone: 305.793.8549 
Fax: 786.243.8971 

E-mail: pere522@bellsouth.net 
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Your HYC membership card is now a multi-discount Card too! 

 

Patronize the following stores to obtain discounts on your favorite fishing and boating needs.  
Be sure to keep checking the newsletter and the HYC website for more participating 
merchants in the very near future! 
  

The Complete Angular~ 5% to 10% discounts on rods and reels, 10% to15% on parts and 
supplies. 
B& F Marine ~ 10% to 15% discount. 
El Capitan’s Marine and Fishing Center~ 25% to 50% discount. 
Prestige Boat Tops ~ 15% discount. 
 

Remember to present your membership card with a picture ID to qualify for this HYC benefits.   
 

 
 
 
 
 

Ph: 305 233-3250
Fax: 305 233-3255

E-Mail: sale@elcapitan.com

Andy Antelo

13112 South Dixie Hwy.
Miami, Florida 33156


